
Janet T. Mills 
Governor 

State of Maine 
(207) 287-3531 

 

 

 

Diane L. Dunn 
Brigadier General 

Commissioner 
(207) 430-6000 

 
Department of Defense, Veterans and Emergency Management 

106 Ashely Ave, Suite 486 
Bangor, ME 04401 

 
 
August 06, 2025 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: barry.prescott@easternfiregroup.us 

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP# 202504060 Air National Guard Fire Alarm 
and Fire Suppression System Testing and Certification 

Dear Mr. Prescott: 
 
This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by 
the State of Maine Department of Defense Veterans and Emergency 
Management for RFP# 202504060 Air National Guard Fire Alarm and Fire 
Suppression System Testing and Certification. Pursuant to Part I, B, 2 of the 
RFP, The Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be 
made. 
 
The Department intends to reissue the RFP in the near future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Katherine A. St. Peter-Gunn 

Contract/Grant Specialist 
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(207) 430-6000 

 
Department of Defense, Veterans and Emergency Management 

106 Ashely Ave, Suite 486 
Bangor, ME 04401 

 
 
August 06, 2025 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: jbell@mefirepro.com 

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP# 202504060 Air National Guard Fire Alarm 
and Fire Suppression System Testing and Certification 
 

Dear Mr. Bell: 
 
This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by 
the State of Maine Department of Defense Veterans and Emergency 
Management for RFP# 202504060 Air National Guard Fire Alarm and Fire 
Suppression System Testing and Certification. Pursuant to Part I, B, 2 of the 
RFP, The Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be 
made. 
 
The Department intends to reissue the RFP in the near future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Katherine A. St. Peter-Gunn 

Contract/Grant Specialist 

 

mailto:jbell@mefirepro.com


Janet T. Mills 
Governor 

State of Maine 
(207) 287-3531 

 

 

 

Diane L. Dunn 
Brigadier General 

Commissioner 
(207) 430-6000 

 
Department of Defense, Veterans and Emergency Management 

106 Ashely Ave, Suite 486 
Bangor, ME 04401 

 
 
August 06, 2025 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: tyler.davis@siemens.com 

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP# 202504060 Air National Guard Fire Alarm 
and Fire Suppression System Testing and Certification 

Dear Mr. Davis: 
 
This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by 
the State of Maine Department of Defense Veterans and Emergency 
Management for RFP# 202504060 Air National Guard Fire Alarm and Fire 
Suppression System Testing and Certification. Pursuant to Part I, B, 2 of the 
RFP, The Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will be 
made. 
 
The Department intends to reissue the RFP in the near future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Katherine A. St. Peter-Gunn 

Contract/Grant Specialist 
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